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Year 4 Residential Visit to YHA Castleton Losehill Hall – 14th May 2024 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

We write to update you with the good news that we will be going ahead with the 

Year 4 residential visit to Losehill Hall, Derbyshire on 14th – 15th May 2023.  

  

Parent Meeting   

We invite all Y4 parents/ carers to a short trip meeting after school on Monday 27th 

November (starting at 3:40pm) (your children are welcome to attend with you). Mr 

Lister has been to this venue before and will be sharing the trip itinerary including the 

planned activities, meal times, accommodation/ rooms and will happily answer any 

questions that you may have. To enable us to plan for this, please complete the 

attached form by 24th November to confirm your attendance and to collect any 

questions you may have. These can then be covered in the meeting.  

  

Payments  

As mentioned previously we have set up a payment schedule to help spread the 

cost of the trip. The payment item is now live on ParentPay for those who requested 

a place to be booked for their child. Please make the first payment by 24th 

November.  

Payment Schedule  

• Deposit (Non-Refundable) - £40 to be paid by Friday 24th November.   

• Second Instalment - £25 to be paid by 26th January 24 

• Third instalment - £25 to be paid by 23rd February 24 

• Final payment - £21 to be paid by 8th March 24 

  

Please contact school as soon as possible if you find you are falling behind with any 

payments for this trip so we can discuss what options many be available to support 

you.   

  

Late Bookings  

Finally, following the meeting should you wish to book a place on the trip for your 

child, but haven’t previously done this, please speak to the school office to organise 

this.  Any pupils who are not attending the trip will come to school as normal but will 

join another class for the duration of the trip.   

Thank you 
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